WWKA -92.3

I58\WDBO EM

4192 John Young Parkway-Orlando, Florida 32804
(305) 295-5858 (305) 298-9292

October 5, 1987

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
KOSBV

8209 West 78th Street
Overland Park, KS 66204

Dear Carl,

Thank you for taking time from your busy schedule to write
to us about having heard our radio station in your area. We
often get DX reports from different parts of the world and its
always interesting to see where our signal goes.

This letter will serve as our QSL of your DX report.

Sincerely,

A et
Tom Bohannon

Chief Engineer
WDBO/K92FM

TB/1b



